
National Race
A huge THANK YOU to all members for a 
successful 2021 USAC national race.  
USAC complimented our club for the hard 
work from our members and the amazing 
track surface.  We couldn’t have done it 
without all our members.

Questions?  Comments?  Concerns?  Email bod@thqma.com
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A HUGE THANKS to the Terre Haute 
Convention & Visitors Bureau 
(THCVB) for their partnership in 
helping prepare for and promote the 
National race.  They were able to 
provide: bleachers, tent, simulators, 
and billboards.

In addition, the THCVB was also able 
to finance some last minute 
improvements to the grounds 
through a grant.  A major 
requirement of the grant was that it 
had to be used to help attract and 
retain a major event that brought 
people from multiple states and had 
a measurable impact on the local 
economy.  These improvements 
included: several additional loads of 
whiterock, hauling of millings from 
an anonymous donor, professional 
excavation of whiterock and millings 
with a focus on eliminating potential 
mud challenges.
FoTHQMA is willing to be the backup 
if any line item is exceeded in the 
grant.  

 

FoTHQMA is also willing to work with the 
THCVB on future grants so there is no 
expense to THQMA on these larger 
projects.  Additional spectator shade 
(including ADA) and continuing to reduce 
mud challenges are key focuses for future 
grant opportunities.  Thank you THCVB for 
thinking of us when writing these 
competitive grants. 




